ECO Council Meeting Term 4 1.3.17Attended
Full attendance today apologies from Jack L and Katie C 2S, Izzy A and Connor F 5M, Austin P 5S. 

 Action
Thank you to all those children who attended today. It was a little chaotic as we had a wet lunchtime today.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Working in pairs the children conducted a survey of electrical items left on during the lunchtime period. Due to it being wet and some classes being indoors it was probably unfair. However, all classes did really well and the children were impressed at some of the teachers eating their lunch with the lights off, computers and IWB on standby.
Thank you to all teachers for welcoming the children into their classrooms.

Next Week
Meeting Wednesday 8.3.17
Birdwatching in the school grounds and putting out the fat balls donated to the Eco Council. Please remind children to bring in wellington boots and binoculars.

Meeting Closed @ 1.10pm

